
 

June 14, 2022     
Medway Planning & Economic Development Board 

Meeting 
 

ANR Plan – 14 Franklin Street  
• ANR application  

• ANR Project Narrative  

• ANR Plan of Land for 14 Franklin Street, dated March 
12, 2022, revised May 20, 2022, stamped June 6, 
2022  

• Review memo from Susy Affleck-Childs dated June 6, 
2022  
 

NOTE – Since the review memo was provided to the 
applicant, the ANR plan has been revised.  The 
version provided to you in the board packet is the 
revised plan.  I recommend the PEDB endorse the 
plan as presented.  































 

 

                          
  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

MEMORANDUM 
June 6, 2022   
 

TO: Planning and Economic Development Board members 
FROM: Susy Affleck-Childs 
RE:  ANR Plan for 14 Franklin Street   
 

I have reviewed the Approval Not Required Plan of Land, ANR application, and accompanying submittal 
letter filed for the Board’s endorsement by Lynne Tatevosian of 14 Franklin Street. The plan is dated March 
14, 2022, revised May 20, 2022 and was prepared by Colonial Engineering, Inc. of Medway, MA; the plan 
was stamped by Anthony Dellorco, PLS.   The plan shows the division of the 46,103 sq. ft. property at 14 
Franklin Street in the AR-II zoning district as follows:   

• Parcel A – 5,359 sq. ft., located in the northeast corner of the property  

• Lot 3 – 40,744 sq. ft. with 89.31 linear feet of frontage on Franklin Street, for which a frontage 
variance was granted by the Zoning Board of Appeals in August 2019. NOTE – The ZBA also granted 
a 2-family special permit.  

 

Ms. Tatevosian wishes to convey Parcel A to abutting property owners Paul and Santususso at 2 Franklin 
Creek Lane so that they may have a larger side yard.  
 

Because of the previously granted variance, the applicant sought further authorization from the ZBA to 
change the shape of the lot as shown on the noted ANR plan by splitting off Parcel A. The ZBA approved 
this modification on May 4, 2022.  
 

I have comments as follows: 
1. Lot 3 will have more than the required 30,000 sq. ft. area for a 2-family house.  
2. The land division has no impact on the previously authorized reduced frontage on Franklin Street, 

a Medway public way and does not change access to 14 Franklin Street.  
3. Access to Parcel A is not an issue as it is not a buildable lot and will be conveyed to the adjacent 

property owner.  
4. The plan should be revised as follows:  

a) The note depicting the building at 14 Franklin Street as a Single-Family Dwelling should be 
corrected to read: 2-Family Dwelling  

5. The plan is drawn at a scale of 20’ to the inch; the regulations specify a scale of 40’ to an inch but 
authorize the Board to accept a different scale. The varied scale is appropriate so to provide the 
property details in a more readable form.  
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6. All other details required to be shown on an ANR plan pursuant to Section 3.2 ANR Plan Contents 
of the Medway Subdivision Rules and Regulations. 

 

The proposed division of land does not constitute a “subdivision” and the Board’s approval under the 
Subdivision Control Law is not required.  I recommend the Board endorse the ANR plan with the above 
noted plan revision. The Applicant should submit a revised plan for consideration at the June 14, 2022 
Planning and Economic Development Board meeting.  
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